Ysgol Maes Owen



Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo

RE: Block of intensive swimming sessions

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Intensive Swimming lessons are beginning within the Spring term for all year groups.

Years 5 and 6 will be held every morning for 2 weeks beginning from Week Beginning 19th January and Week Beginning 26th January.

All Year 3 and 4 learners will go every morning for two weeks during the Week Beginning 2nd February and Week Beginning 9th February.

It is essential that all children attend, as personal survival is at the core of the series of lessons and various bodies of water can be found in the local area namely the sea, a river and lakes. It is important that we work together to improve your child's swimming skills at all levels. If you or your child are particularly nervous, please do speak to your child's class teacher who can offer reassurance and help accordingly. There is no capacity at school for any child to stay behind and miss these sessions.

We are asking for a contribution of £15 to cover the full two weeks. This amount is heavily subsidised by the school budget. This will be added to your Parent Pay account and I'd be grateful if this could be paid as soon as possible.

Many thanks for your ongoing support, as always.

Kind Regards,

Mrs C Foulkes

Headteacher

















Ysgol Maes Owen, Morfa Avenue, Kinmel Bay, CONWY. LL18 5LE